

Union Road, Romford, RM7 0HG School contact number: 01708 932710 School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk

Thursday, 16 September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Children who make the best progress in reading are those who practise not only at school, but at home. For that reason, it is important that you understand how we use RWI to teach reading at Concordia Academy so that you can support your child effectively.

We will be hosting an RWI parent workshop on Wednesday 6 October 2021 at 1.00pm.

The workshop will last around an hour and will be held remotely via Zoom at the link below.

https://reach2.zoom.us/j/94665113536

Meeting ID: 946 6511 3536

Passcode: 102512

The workshop will show you how we teach reading through phonics and will give you practical advice as to how you can help your child to progress with their reading.

It is important for you to attend so that you are well equipped to support your child with their reading at home.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Laura Black Deputy Headteacher



